
 

 

May 17, 2022 

  

  

RE: MOU related to terms and conditions of employment for bargaining unit member, 

Cathleen Diemer. 

  

  

Bargaining unit member, Cathleen Diemer, retired from the district as Accounts Payable Clerk 

effective 4/1/2021 and was subsequently rehired as a bargaining unit member of the UAW in an 

Administrative Assistant position for the 2021-2022 school year. 

 

The Buckeye Local Schools Board of Education and the United Auto Workers, Local 1834 

desire to enter into an understanding related to the terms and conditions of Cathleen Diemer’s 

employment.  

 

The understanding is as follows:  

 

 The Board may issue one-year limited contracts to Cathleen Diemer during her period of 

reemployment. 

 

 Cathleen Diemer will step on the salary schedule while reemployed in the same manner 

as other UAW members.  

 

 Cathleen Diemer will not accumulate seniority while reemployed. 

 

 

  

  

  

_________________________        _________________________  

Patrick E. Colucci, Sr.           Randy Crytzer  

Superintendent            UAW President  

  

__________________________        __________________________  

Date                Date  
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